
                                                                     201 South Main, Suite 2300 
           Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 

September 11, 2012 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND HAND DELIVERY  
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114 
 
Attention: Gary Widerburg 
  Commission Secretary 
 
RE: Docket No. 11-035-104 

In the Matter of the Investigation into Extending and Expanding the Solar Incentive 
Program and Possible Development of an Ongoing Program 

 
In its September 6, 2012, letter in this docket, the Commission directed Rocky Mountain Power 
to file by September 11, 2012, the models and underlying data supporting the cost effectiveness 
analyses provided with the Company’s August 10, 2012, filing. In compliance with the 
Commission direction, attached is confidential CD with the workpapers supporting the Cadmus 
cost effectiveness analyses provided as Exhibit D with the Company’s application in this docket.   
The workpapers, which include Cadmus’s proprietary calculations, are confidential and provided 
subject to Utah PSC Rule 746-100-16. 

Informal inquiries may be directed to Dave Taylor at (801) 220-2923. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation & Government Affairs 
 


